
Virtual Tour:

Nursery (FS1)



This is the front of 

the school and the 

main access point.

However, Nursery 

children will be 

accessing from the 

side entrance to 

enable them to keep 

separate from other 

‘bubbles’ of 

children.



Access is through 

The Olton Project, 

which is just to the 

right of school.

The children need 

to arrive at 8.55. 

The will need to be 

collected from the 

same place at 

11.55, unless they 

are attending the 

Beehive 

wraparound.



This is the gate 

between The Olton 

Project and Nursery.

Please note that, while 

we are working with 

our neighbours to 

clear the access route, 

it is not our land and 

extra care needs to be 

taken while they 

transform their land.



Mrs Shipley and 

Miss Rose will be 

at the gate at 8.55 

to welcome the 

children into 

Nursery.

Due to COVID, 

parents are 

currently not 

permitted on site.

This is the Nursery 

outdoor area.



The children will hang 

up their coats and hats 

(if wearing them) and 

then enter the main 

classroom. 

All children will wash 

their hands when they 

enter the classroom.



The EYFS building 

is split into 

Reception and 

Nursery by the red 

room divider 

pictured here. 

Whilst we 

previously held 

joint assemblies 

and events, these 

‘bubbles’ will be 

kept separate 

under the current 

guidance.



There is the creative 

area, where children 

can make, paint, 

draw and create! We 

are very lucky to be 

over-flowing with 

materials at the 

moment, particularly 

junk modelling!

We also have a sand 

and water tray.



There is an interactive 

whiteboard and plenty of room 

for the children to sit on the 

carpet for whole class teaching 

– such as during the register, 

story time, singing and even 

some yoga!



We have a number 

of different 

learning areas in 

the classroom, such 

as role play, 

construction, small 

world, book corner, 

maths, phonics.



If the children are 

staying to attend Beehive 

in the afternoon, they 

will be collected by the 

Beehive staff and walked 

down to the school hall.

Here they will eat either 

a school dinner or their 

packed lunch.

They will have outside 

play in the Nursery area, 

rather than the main 

school playground.



The children will spend 

the rest of their day in 

the Beehive area, and 

will need to be collected 

from the Beehive 

entrance.

You will need to buzz the 

office for access, and then 

walk all the way down 

the path, to the back of 

school. You will then 

need to buzz again and 

then walk across the 

playground, where you 

can wait at the Beehive 

door for the staff to bring 

your child to you.



If your child is being 

collected at 11.55, you 

will need to be ready to 

pick them up at the 

gate to The Olton 

Project.

See you soon!


